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Mission statement: To live, love and learn in the footprints of Jesus. 
 

ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
      

1st March 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Book Fair  
Thank you to everyone who supported our School Book Fair last week.  I hope you are all enjoying 
your new books.   
 
Reminder – Choral Speaking 
Could you please ensure that all children taking part in the Choral Speaking have their school jumper 
or cardigan with them tomorrow and their school tie. The coach will be leaving for the New Life 
Church, Brumby Wood Lane, Scunthorpe at 9am tomorrow.   
 
If you wish to watch your child, Class 3 are due to start at 9.45am and Classes 4 and 5, at 10.30 am.  
These times are, of course, approximate and may be subject to a slight change on the day.  A small 
charge for admittance will be payable on the door.  Thank you. 
 
Reminder - World Book Day 
Our celebration of World Book Day takes place this Friday, 3rd March and we invite all children to 
come to school dressed as a character from a favourite book on this day. There will be no prizes for 
costumes; instead, we shall be awarding these for a great effort with a piece of work to be 
completed in classes during the school day.   
 
Reminder – Swimming Gala – Children from Class 5 
If your child is taking part in the Swimming Gala, could you please ensure they have their swimming 
kit, black jogging bottoms and a coat in school with them on Friday morning.  Thank you. 
 
Reminder - Collective Worship with Class 2 
Collective Worship with Class 2 takes place on Friday 17th March. Doors open at 2.20pm in preparation 
for a 2.30pm start. There will be no admittance once started to avoid disruption. Thank you. 
 
Book Look – Children in Classes 2, 3 4, and 5 
If you have not yet booked your place on the Book Look and would like to see your child’s work before 
Parents Afternoon/Evening, could you please book your place as soon as possible so that your child’s 
work can be prepared.   Please use the link below. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fijd9yTobEyXIt_bi9jiN9DsAkjiFI1AlMGE5ntV

7y1UN1pQVlhTUkQ5QzQyWkVWOTczQ1E4TVhJSi4u 

Principal  
Mr A Dawson 
Tel: 01724 710249  
Fax: 01724 711436  
e-mail: admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk 

Fieldside,  
Crowle,  
Scunthorpe,  
DN17 4HL. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fijd9yTobEyXIt_bi9jiN9DsAkjiFI1AlMGE5ntV7y1UN1pQVlhTUkQ5QzQyWkVWOTczQ1E4TVhJSi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=fijd9yTobEyXIt_bi9jiN9DsAkjiFI1AlMGE5ntV7y1UN1pQVlhTUkQ5QzQyWkVWOTczQ1E4TVhJSi4u
mailto:admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk


 
 
The gate will be opened at 1.10pm so that all parents can be admitted together. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - In-School Parents’ Appointments – All children from Nursery to Class 5 
If you would like an appointment to see your child’s teacher and have not already booked your 
appointment, could you please email your request through as soon as possible so that times can be 
organised and confirmed.  Appointments are available are on the following days: 
 
Monday 20th March from 4pm until 7.30pm  
Tuesday 21st March from 1.10pm to 5pm 
 
Please email a preferred first and second choice time slot to admin@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk and you 
will be allocated a time as close as possible to your choices. Each meeting will be for 10 minutes.  
If you have more than one child attending the school, we will try to schedule meetings so that waiting 
time is kept to a minimum.  
 
Friends of St Norbert’s PTA - Mufti Day and Easter Bingo 
The Friends of St Norbert’s PTA Easter Bingo will take place on Tuesday 28th March. Doors will open 
from 6pm, with ‘eyes down’ at 6.30pm. Refreshments will be available together with a raffle, sweet 
shop and board games. 
 
Mufti Day for the Bingo will take place on Monday 27th March; your child may come to school in non-
uniform in exchange for a bingo prize. These could include: Easter fancy goods or toys, Easter Eggs, 
alcohol, whisky for the whisky board, chocolates or items for a hamper. 
 
If your child is unable to participate due to financial constraints, please see me in confidence and I 
will make sure that everyone is included. 
 
Friends of St Norbert’s PTA – Fashion Show 
The PTA has also asked me to let you know about a Fashion Show taking place in school on Thursday 
11th May. Please see that PTA poster attached for full details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 
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